
The April 9, 2018, meeting of the CKCA was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by President Jack Martin in the     

lobby of Midway Motors, Hutchinson. A full house of 40 members were in attendance. Minutes of last 

month’s meeting had been e-mailed and also posted on the club’s website. The minutes were approved 

with no changes. 

John Denney gave the treasurer report. The club’s checking is $5661.65 and savings is $2167.97. A check 

was sent to the state for the club’s non-profit permit. His report was approved. 

Fred Johnson showed the new NCCC membership cards that should have arrived by mail to each 

member. Let Fred know of e-mail or address changes. 

Bill Barnhart is still working on details for the 50th anniversary. He felt a June date would be good and 

Mike Lewis would help confirm a date. 

Saturday, April 21, is a drive and dine hosted by Doyle Keefer. He passed a sign-up sheet to eat at 

Oliver’s in Little River. The group will meet at the Genesis parking lot (30th and Plum) at 4:00 p.m. A tour 

of the Marquette Motorcycle Museum has also been arranged. 

Friday, April 20, is track night at the Heartland Park in Topeka. Contact Jack Martin for  details. 

Hosts are still needed for the October drive and dine. 

Darwin Henry went over the early plans for the July 16 Colorado road trip. Stops will be made in Dodge 

City, Lamar, Co., Canon City and Royal Gorge, Leadville, Montrose, Durango and Pagosa Springs. Darwin 

expects a June sign-up and meeting about room reservations. 

Jim Gruver had information about a new summer activity sponsored by area car dealers and businesses. 

“Downtown Cars and Coffee” will be every first Saturday of each month starting in May. Events are at 

DCI park, 8 a.m. to noon.  

Inman Classie Car Show is Saturday, April 28, 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Anthony, KS has a Show and Shine, May 12, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

The 50/50 share of $16 went to Wayne Strawder 

Meeting adjourned at 8 p.m. 

Next meeting will be May 14 


